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Stevens, Rachel (DEP)

From: Stevens, Rachel (DEP)
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 9:48 AM
To: 'llessard@lessard-environmental.com'
Subject: RE: Westminster Residents

Larry I did receive this and have started passing neighbors to the directed number. 
 
Thanks 
 
-R 
 

From: llessard@lessard-environmental.com <llessard@lessard-environmental.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 6:02 PM 
To: Stevens, Rachel (DEP) <Rachel.Stevens@Mass.gov> 
Subject: Westminster Residents 
 

 

Hi Rachel: 
 
I received a number of calls from Westminster residents today. The calls are coming to multiple telephone 
numbers which is not desirable. My Office is 978-338-5541 ext. 102. When you are providing my number, 
please provide that one. Calls have come into a separate company and to my cell phone. Those are not 
appropriate numbers to provide. My cell phone is an especially bad choice as I have poor coverage at my office 
and at my residence. Again, please use 978-338-5541 ext. 102. 
 
Based on the calls received today, we expect to be provided access to a number of private wells for sampling. 
We have requested bottled water deliveries for the residences that we will be sampled as a proactive measure 
pending results of well sampling. 
 
Lawrence H. Lessard, PG, LSP, LEP 

President 

 

The Enterprise Center 

121 Loring Avenue, Suite 455 

Salem, MA 01970 

 http://www.Lessard-environmental.com 

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe.  
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O: 978-338-5541 ext. 102 

F: 978-338-5542 
 


